
Richard Holley Named to Southern Nevada Senior Law
Program Board

Spencer Fane is pleased to announce attorney Richard Holley has joined the Board
for the Southern Nevada Senior Law Program (SLP).

SLP is a nonprofit dedicated to providing no-cost, quality legal services to Nevada
residents aged 60 and older. Since its founding in 1978, the organization has upheld
its mission cornerstone: their clients’ honor, dignity, and the no-cost exercise of
individual initiative in planning and managing their own lives.

In his new leadership role, Richard will work with his fellow board members to provide
oversight, advocacy, and strategic planning for SLP. This work will help the
organization deliver much-needed legal services and outreach across areas such
as estate planning, long-term health care, elder law rights, consumer matters,
government benefits, and housing.

At Spencer Fane, Richard helps clients throughout Nevada and elsewhere in the U.S.
with difficult bankruptcy and related commercial litigation matters. His primary focus
is bringing value to the clients he serves through open communication,
collaboration, and transparency while reducing frustrations.

Learn more about SLP here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/richard-holley/
https://snslp.org/

